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Any time you suffer a disappointment, put your 
head down and plow ahead.  Les Brown 
     

We share your disappointment at having two DEMOS cancelled this winter, 

especially those of you who didn’t find out until you got to the Park Center.  Mother 

Nature threw us another curve ball.   We will try to address a better way of getting 

word to you last minute, but if the weather is ever in question, check your email 

before you head out or call the Park Center at 847-724-5670.   Hopefully, we now 

have some months not to worry about the weather!    

 

GAL is now plowing ahead and looking forward to an evening of fun, food, and 

friendship at SPRING FLING!  Wed, April 22nd, 6-9 pm at Gusto Restaurant.  Your 

invitation is included with this newsletter so check it for details and send your 

reservation by Apr 18.  If you’d like to participate in a silent critique, bring one piece 

of your art.   Oil Lamp Theater will be treating us to a short performance so be sure 

not to miss this social evening and get to know some of your fellow members.  No 

work - all play - good food - cash bar - and prizes!  

 

You have asked for a FIELD TRIP so we would like to plan one for late Sept or 

early Oct as a 5-6 hr day including bus transportation, guide, lunch, and visits to 

artists’ studios in Chicago.  The cost per person would be about $75 depending on 

the number attending and we need a minimum of 20 people.  Let us know if you’re 

interested in going and we will put our heads down and figure the exact details.

 
 

 
 

 

 

From your President, Sandy Sheagren        sandy@sandysheagren.com 

  

President Sandy Sheagren      

sandy@sandysheagren.com 
 

HAVE A SUGGESTION?  

We’ll have a suggestion box at all of our 

demos & events.   Or EMAIL the office:  

glenviewartleague@att.net  

We’re listening ………… 
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   MEMBERS IN THE NEWS 

 

Janet Shen  wants to share a 

tent at the Summer Art Fair?  

Janet’s contact info: 

oregano4@netzero.com or 847 

441 8164 

 

Geoffrey Wilson is showing 

15 paintings at the 

Mallinckrodt Center, 1041 

Ridge Rd, Wilmette during 

March, April and May, by 

courtesy of the Wilmette Art 

Guild. 

 

Filippo Aliperta, Georgene 

Campion, Sandy Sheagren 

and Peter Brinckerhoff are 

exhibiting at ARTS for LIFE  

4
th

 Annual Square Foot Show 

Mar 13-June 12. 

 

Beverly Behrens will teach a 

botanical class at the Deer 

Path Art League on Tuesdays, 

March 14, 1 - 4 PM through 

May 19.  Telephone 847- 234-

3743  or info@deerpathartleagu

e.org. Bev’s show, Botanical 

Art, is at The Noodle Cafe, 

Wilmette thru April 11. 

 

Kay Thomas will be teaching 

Japanese Brush Painting 

(Sumi-e) evenings  at the 

Chicago Botanic Garden class 

begins April 21 for 6 weeks 

and  a daytime class at The 

Art Center Highland Park 

beginning April 6 for  9 weeks. 

studiokay@aol.com 

 

  
   SAVE THESE DATES 
 
              DEMOS 

are 

HELD AT THE  
PARK CENTER  

2400 CHESTNUT, GLENVIEW, IL  
Room 101   7-9p 

 
2015 

 
APR 5  Exhibits  CHANGEOVER 
WEEK for all venues 
 
 
APR 20 7p GAL Monthly Board 
Meeting 1920 Waukegan Rd #204 
 
 

APR 22    Spring Fling 6-9        
                 @ 
Gusto  Restaurant 
1834 Glenview Rd, Glenview 
RSVP by Apr 18 is a MUST- 
Invitation is in March Newsletter 
 
                 
MAY 5    7p DEMO  
Piotr Antonow     oil 
  
 
JULY 17 ALL MEMBER SHOW @ 
BookMarket in the Glen 
Reception 5-7p 
 
 
 

JULY 25/26    62nd  
Summer Art Fair.  We need 
volunteers. Can you help out 
2 or more hours over the 
weekend? 
 
 
 

       

       

       

       

       

       

      

   WEEKEND   WORKSHOP 

 

Northbrook Arts 

Commission hosts 2 Spring 

Painting Workshops: Gordon 

France, watercolor Mar 

28/29 and Peggy Habet, 

watercolor portraits May 2, 

3. More info: 

www.northbrookarts.com 
 
         
         Saturday Painters 

 

Every Sat at the Park Center 
9:30-noon, or outside, 
weather permitting.  Call 
Carol 847 272 0858   Friday 
nite 

 

 
 

FREE FRAMES Bob Leopold 

has a selection, most are large 

with glass. Come take a look. 

Bob’s studio is at 1920 

Waukegan Rd #206 (across 

from GAL office) Contact him 

at 847 657 0464 

 

SPRING HAS SPRUNG! 
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